
(Continued/rom page 3)

To leave off on an interesting
note.....Halford Tome got about 7 runs due
to timing malfunctions. However, this mal-
function only affected Halford's car.
Hmmm.....Hal, wanna share some of your se-
crets? In any case, October's autocross was
one of good humor. Remember, our fund-
raising project is still up and going, so if you
are hungry or thirsty come to the trailer for
some refreshments. See you at the races!

November's Photo
Without Caption!

Did You Know...
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The Hawaii Region of the SCCA is a member of the Southern Pacific
Division (SPDiv). Each month in SportsCar, our national publication, Michael
Cavette covers events from our division in his column Way Out West. Last month,
October, The Hawaii Region got a rare mention. He reported on our July Solo I and
Regional Race. I wrote him to ask why our region and members are not often
mentioned. His response was obvious-because no one ever tells him what our club
is doing! He suggested that we e-mail him with the results from our major events, or
about other interesting and unique things and people in the Hawaii Region. Curtis
Lee's recent trip to the Solo II National event is a perfect example of this. He
invited all members to e-mail himat:<tinkerbelle@earthlink.net> <::>


